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Classification Review of the Office of the Director of National 

Intelligence, Fiscal Year 2020 

 

(September 2021) The Office of the Inspector General of the Intelligence Community (IC IG) 

completed the Classification Review of the Office of the Director of National Intelligence (ODNI), 

Fiscal Year 2020. The National Defense Authorization Act for Fiscal Year 2020, Public Law 116- 

92 § 6721, requires the IC IG to submit a report on the ODNI classification and declassification 

processes to the congressional intelligence committees.   

 

The IC IG submitted a report to the Director of National Intelligence and to Congress.  The report 

documents our review of ODNI classification and declassification processes. The report made 

three recommendations. 

 

 

For more information about the IC IG, please contact ICIG_PAO@odni.gov or visit the IC IG’s website:  

https://www.dni.gov/icig   

 

For career opportunities with the IC IG, please visit:  

https://www.dni.gov/careers  

 

To report allegations of waste, fraud, or abuse, please contact the IC IG Hotline:  

IC IG Hotline 855-731-3260  

ICIGHOTLINE@odni.gov  
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